
  
                                          St Andrews Primary School 

  Summer Term Friday 11th July 2025 

It is the smallest of all the seeds, but when it has grown it is the greatest of shrubs 
and becomes a tree, so that the birds of the air come and make nests in its branches.   

Parable of the Mustard Seed- Matthew 13:31-32  

 

Message from Miss Mills 
Dear Families 

This week, we celebrated our Olympic-style sports day, and I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Miss Leigh for her exceptional organisation of this event. The 
enthusiasm and spirit displayed by our children were truly inspiring, and it was wonderful to see our school community come together for such a fun and competitive day. 

I would also like to express our gratitude to the St. Andrew's School Association (SASA) for providing refreshments during the sports day. Your support in keeping our families 
and children refreshed and energised is greatly appreciated! 

I am excited to share that we have been working on implementing a new communication and finance app called Arbor. This app will serve as a one-stop shop for all 
communication, including letters, messages, trips and visits, meals and snacks. You will also be able to monitor attendance and behaviour through this platform! Once fully 

operational, Arbor should be a brilliant tool that simplifies communication for you. However, as with any new app or approach, we will be rolling this out slowly to ensure everyone 
is comfortable. All we need you to do is download and log into the parent app, and we will guide you through the process step by step starting in September. 

I would also like to take a moment to highlight the fantastic experiences our Year 5 and 6 children had during their recent residential trip to Laches Wood. The children had an 
amazing time engaging in various outdoor activities, building teamwork skills, and creating lasting memories. A huge thank you to Miss Warner and Mr. Buckley for their 

dedication and effort in enabling this wonderful opportunity for our children.  

Additionally, I am excited to invite you all to join us this Saturday for our Summer Fayre! The event will take place at the school from 11 AM to 3 PM. It promises to be a day filled 
with fun activities, stalls, and community spirit. We look forward to seeing you there! 

As we reflect on our community spirit and the growth of our children, I would like to share a biblical quote that resonates with our journey: 

"Let all that you do be done in love." - 1 Corinthians 16:14 

Thank you for your continued support, and I wish you all a wonderful week ahead! 

Warm regards,  

Rachel Mills  

Executive Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

What’s coming up this week… Dates to note… 

Monday 14th July 
PE Kit 
After School Club Football - 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

Open Evening/Informal Parents' Evening- 3:30pm-5pm 

 
Tuesday 15th July 
Summer Party - 3:15-4:30pm see SASA Events below 
 
Wednesday 16th July 
No after school club - this finished on the 2nd of July 

 
Thursday 17th July 
Leavers Service @ SA Church 9:15am  

 
Friday 18th July 
Due to matters out of our control swimming lessons have been cancelled 
for the rest of the term - we will be using a new provider from next year. 
Apologies for any inconvenience  
Non Uniform Day! 
Living out our school vision worship 9:00am at school 
Break up for summer holiday! 
 

Please access the Schools’ website for key events -  

St Andrew’s- Upcoming Events | St. Andrew's CE Primary School 

(st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk) 

 

       

        July 

● 14th July- Our Open Evening/Informal Parents' Evening- 3:30pm-5pm 

● 15th July - Summer Party 3:15-4:30pm - see SASA Events below 

● 17th July - Leavers Service @ SA Church 9:15am  

● 18th July - Non Uniform Day! 

● 18th July - Living out our school vision worship 9:00am at school 

● 18th July - Break up for Summer Holiday! 

 

 

        September 

● 3rd September- Children return to school 

● 29th September Academy Photography 

 



 

Dinners for Week Commencing 14th July 2025 - Week 1 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



Living out our school vision Nominations - Friday 18th July 9am  
 

 
YR - Georgia S 

 
Y1 - Olivia Williamson   

 
Y2 - Melina   

 
Y3 - Billy 

 
Y3 - Robyn 

 
Y4 - Lois 

 
Y5 - Theo 

 
Y6 - Leo G 

 
Y6 - Louisa   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Parents of those nominated are invited to watch their children receive the award at the school 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Introducing Arbor! 
 
 

 

Important Information: Introducing the Arbor App 

We are excited to announce the upcoming introduction of a new school app, Arbor, which will significantly 
enhance our communication and administrative processes. 

You should have recently received an email with your login details for Arbor. If you have not received this, 
please check your spam/junk folder in the first instance. 

Arbor is designed to replace many of our current systems, including ParentPay, and will become the 
central hub for various school-related activities. To ensure a smooth transition, please make sure all 

outstanding payments on our current systems are up to date. 

We understand that adopting a new system takes time, and this will be a gradual process. We are 
committed to supporting you through this change and look forward to a smooth transition that will lead to 

a more streamlined and efficient approach to communications and school management for everyone. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Wraparound Care! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
St Andrew’s Events 

 

 

Subject: Invitation to Our Open Evening/Informal Parents' Evening - Monday, 14th 

We are delighted to invite you to our Open Evening/Informal Parents' Evening on Monday, 14th, from 3:30 PM to 5:00 PM. This 
is a fantastic opportunity for you to drop in, view your child's books, and have a chat with their teacher. 

No appointment is necessary, so please feel free to come by at your convenience during the event. We look forward to seeing 
you and sharing in your child’s educational journey. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 
 

Classes in September 

We are delighted to announce that the class teachers for September 2025 will be: 

Class 1: Reception/Year 1/Year 2 - Miss Leigh 

Class 2: Years 3 & 4- Mr Buckley 

Class 3: Years 5 & 6- Mrs Porter 

 
 
 
 

 



 
SASA Events 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Reminders 

 

 

 

 A polite reminder that children should not be walking between staff cars at any time for health and safety reasons.  

Parents should also not be parking within the school gates to drop children off, due to safety of the children and congestion.  

Thank You 

 

 

 

**Parentpay - Outstanding Payments** 

Please could you check your Parentpay accounts for any outstanding payments. 

All outstanding payments will need to be cleared by 11am on 18th July.  In September all meals will be processed through Arbor and we will no longer 
have Parentpay so all balances need to be cleared. Further information regarding the Parent App for Arbor will be available shortly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
 
 

 
 



         
 
 

Term Dates 2024-2025 Term Dates 2025-2026 

 
Summer Term 2025  
 
 
Term Ends: Friday 18th July 
Inset: Monday 21st July 
Holiday Monday 21st July - Friday 29th August 
 
 
 

 

Autumn Term 2025 

Inset day: Monday 1 September and Tuesday 2 September 
Term Starts: Wednesday 3 September 
Holiday: Monday 27 October – Friday 31 October  
TSSMAT Inset day: Monday 3 November 
Term Ends: Friday 19 December 
Holiday: Monday 22 December – Friday 2 January 

Spring Term 2026 

Inset Day: Monday 5 January 
Term Starts: Tuesday 6 January 
Holiday: Monday 16 February – Friday 20 February 
Term Ends: Friday 27 March 
Holiday: Monday 30 March – Friday 10 April 
Easter Sunday: Sunday 5 April 

Summer Term 2026 

Term Starts: Monday 13 April 
May Day: Monday 4 May 
Holiday: Monday 25 May – Friday 29 May 
Term Ends: Friday 17 July 
Inset: Monday 20 July 
Holiday: Monday 20 July  – Monday 31 August 
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